Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS
ALBAY 3RD DISTRICT ENGINEERING OFFICE
Paulog, Ligao City, Region V

BAGONG PILIPINAS

July 25, 2025

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF OPENING OF BIDS

Please be informed the Opening of Bids for Contract ID 25GFO0021 — Purchase of Electrical Supplies i
s postponed today in consonance with Memorandum Circular No. 93 issued by Lucas P. Bersamin,
Executive Secretary on July 24, 2025 for suspension of works on July 25, 2025 due to continuous heavy
rainfall brought about by tropical cyclones Dante and Emong and southwest monsoon.

Opening of Bids will be on Monday, July 28, 2025 at 9:00am at the Procurement Office, Albay 3™ District
Engineering Office.

For infor;gnation and guidance.

NO RRIETA
BAC person




